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July 16, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:,

 

I am writing to confirm my collaboration with Diana Franklin and Danielle Harlow in their grant Developing K-6 Learning Progressions and Curricula for Computational Thinking and Programming. 

 

Edit school details here:  I am the principal of X Elementary School, a school with an Apple Distinguished Program. Our school has 684 students in Transitional Kindergarten through 5th grade. There is also a state run pre-school on our campus as well as the county program for the visually impaired and the district Newcomers Program for students who have been in the US for less than one year. X has a student population that is 98.6% Hispanic, with over 90% of our students receiving free or reduced lunch we are also a Title I School. In addition 84% of our students are English Learners. X has a 1:1 iPad program and students have access to devices 24 hours a day.
 

We are looking forward to opening our classrooms to interviews that explore pre-existing student views and knowledge of computer science concepts. In addition, we are excited about our students and teachers having the opportunity a test a new curriculum involving age-appropriate computer science material based on newly hypothesized learning progressions of children's ideas about computational thinking and computer science. Finally, we are interested in collaborating to facilitate assessments, interviews, and classroom observations to evaluate those learning progressions and curriculum. I believe the outcomes of this grant (including new curriculum and new understandings of how children learn computer science) have the potential to have a positive impact on our teachers and students. 
 

I look forward to being a part of this exciting research.
Sincerely,

